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Antonia Hover

From: Menzel Oxford Place <vmenzel1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 5:05 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: TECO proposed increase

Hello Commission Office of Consumer Assitance and Outreach: 
 
Could you please not increase our energy rates?  Being w/o a salary increase for 3 years and with many people 
on fixed incomes it is very difficult. 
 
Thank you, 
V. Menzel 
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Antonia Hover

From: Michelle Diubaldo <michellediubaldo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 9:19 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Cc: Chris DiUbaldo
Subject: Docket No. 20210034-EI

7/27/2021  
Christopher Diubaldo, Michelle Diubaldo  
11509 Heron Watch Place, Riverview, FL  33569  
  
Tampa Electric, TECO  
Docket No. 20210034-EI  
Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commision  
2450 Shumard Oak Blvd, Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850  
  
I am writing to contest the proposed rate and customer fees.  At this time, most people are in 
hardship and can not afford electricity.  It’s not an option to reduce usage to save money due to 
the heat in Florida throughout the entire year which creates most of the electrical usage for 
residential customers.    The customer fee is an administrative fee only to make an additional 
profit.  Residents have NO choice on their carrier and that is not fair practices in order to keep 
rates competitive.  The rates are already over priced and a profit is already being made.    
Due to the reasons listed above, I am contesting the proposed rate increases.    
Sincerely,  
Christopher Diubaldo, Michelle Diubaldo  




